NIB  now accepting applications for  Fellowship for Leadership Development

The Fellowship for Leadership Development, sponsored by NIB, is a salaried program that combines business-focused, on-the-job experience with professional development activities. Legally blind individuals who have an undergraduate degree, work experience and passion for business are invited to apply.  

Fellows are selected based on experience, academic achievement and personal interviews. Fellows who completed the program have moved to management jobs, gained financial independence and, as business leaders, have added value at all levels of the workplace and society. 

For additional information and an application, go to the NIB website and visit the Business Leaders Program pages.  For a direct link to the Fellowship page, go to  
 http://www.nib.org/content/business-leaders-program-fellowship.  Please carefully read the FAQs before applying.

Applications are now being accepted. If you have questions, contact Karen Pal, NIB Business Leaders Program, at fellowship@nib.org or 703-310-0515.

